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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: ART ANDERSON <artchris7@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 2:29 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; news@king5.com; tips@komonews.com
Subject: PSE Nov 1 rate increase

[EXTERNAL] 

 
PSE failed to hedge their future natural gas purchases & now they expect residential customers to 
pay a 17 % increase beginning Nov 1. There is no reason to expect customers to cover for their 
stupidity. Reject this rate increase.  
Art Anderson 
Olympia, WA 


